
Workforce Innovation Grant Program: 
Third-Party Evaluator RFP 

 

Notice of Bidders Conference 

 

 

Pasco-Hernando Workforce Board, Inc. (PHWB), as administrative entity, is soliciting proposals 
from qualified firms to provide evaluation services and analysis of a federally funded grant 
program commencing in October 2012 and concluding in June 2015. 
 
The Request for Proposal can be viewed and downloaded at 
http://www.careersourcepascohernando.com/About%20us/RFPsBids.aspx 
 
PHWB staff will be available to answer technical questions during a bidders’ conference call on 
April 29, 2014, at 10:00 a.m. All interested parties are encouraged to attend and can access the 
conference by calling 1-800-750-4065 and entering participant code 126362#.  Questions can 
be submitted via email prior to the conference and should be sent to 
abosworth@careersourcepascohernando.com.  
 

 

 

 

 


